
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

MAY - 2 2008 

THE ADMINISTRATOR 

Paul G. Risser, Ph.D. 
Chair, ACSERAC 
Acting Director, National Museum of Natural History 
Smithsonian Institution, MRC 106 
P.O. Box 37012 
Washington, D.C. 20013-7012 

Dear Dr. Risser: 

Thank you for providing me with the recent Adaptation for Climate-Sensitive 
Ecosystems and Resources Advisory Committee's review ofSynthesis and Assessment Product 
4.4(SAP 4.4): Adaptationfor Climate-Sensitive Ecosystems and Resources. The U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency appreciates the ACSERAC members' many thoughtful and 
constructive recommendations. 

The EPA lead authors on this report, Susan Julius and Jordan West, as well as the other 
lead authors, are in the process of addressing ACSERAC's recommendations and will be 
implementing many of the Committee's suggestions. The National Center for Environmental 
Assessment in the EPA Office ofResearch and Development has prepared a detailed response to 
the major recommendations (enclosed) that addressed the charge questions. 

Again, thank you for your efforts in reviewing SAP 4.4 on Adaptation. Your 
recommendations will contribute greatly to our important work. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

Internet Address (URL) • hllp://www.epa.gov
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 
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THE ADMINISTRATOR 

Reed F. Noss, Ph.D. 
Professor of Conservation Biology 
University of Central Florida 
Department of Biology 
4000 Central Florida Boulevard 
Orlando, Florida 32816 

Dear Dr. Noss: 

Thank you for providing me with the recent Adaptation for Climate-Sensitive 
Ecosystems and Resources Advisory Committee's review of Synthesis and Assessment Product 
4.4(SAP 4.4): Adaptation/or Climate-Sensitive Ecosystems and Resources. The U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency appreciates the ACSERAC members' many thoughtful and 
constructive recommendations. 

The EPA lead authors on this report, Susan Julius and Jordan West, as well as the other 
lead authors, are in the process of addressing ACSERAC's recommendations and will be 
implementing many of the Committee's suggestions. The National Center for Environmental 
Assessment in the EPA Office of Research and Development has prepared a detailed response to 
the major recommendations (enclosed) that addressed the charge questions. 

Again, thank you for your efforts in reviewing SAP 4.4 on Adaptation. Your 
recommendations will contribute greatly to our important work. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

Internet Address (URL) • htlp://www.epa.gov
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